
      Livonia Public Schools
Operations

To: Andrea Oquist, Superintendent

From: Phillip Francis, Director of Operations

Date: January 21, 2025

Re:  Change Order for HS Field Houses

I would like to request adding the HS Field House change order as an agenda item 
to the January 21, 2025 Committee of the Whole Special Meeting. As you recall 
Bareman and Associates was awarded the contract for Churchill, Franklin, and 
Stevenson High Schools Field House renovation project. Changes in the project 
necessitated an additional cost. The batting cages were originally for a single player 
and we would like to update to a two player batting/practice cage. 

The cost for each single player batting/practice cage was $16,600 and we are 
asking for an additional $9,575 per high school for a total added cost to be $28,725 
for this project. This project will continue to be funded via the Capital Projects Fund. 
The total cost for all three High School Field House renovations was $333,300, and 
with the updated batting/practice cages the total is $362,025. 

Please add this as an agenda item for the January 21, 2025, Committee of the 
Whole Special Meeting. 
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